
 

Broadway Junior School 
Springwell Road, Sunderland. SR4 8NW 
 
 
Telephone:        0191 528 3058 
E Mail:              admin@broadwayjuniorschool.com  
Website:           www.broadwayjuniorschool.com    
Twitter:            @broadwayjuniors 
 
 
Headteacher:  Mr. D Walton-Jonas 
__________________________________________________________________________ 

   

 

Hello,   

I hope you are as excited as I am for the next chapter in your school 
life at Broadway Junior School.  My name is Mr McCabe and I’m going 

to be your main class teacher when you start here in September. I’m 
sure we’re going to have an educational, creative and fun year.   

I’m absolutely thrilled that you’re going to be in class 3JM every week 
with myself from Monday to Thursday.   We are going to be learning 
all sorts of different, challenging and exciting things.  I know I’ve 
already met you briefly but soon we’ll be working together developing 
new skills, becoming confident learners and discovering loads of 
different techniques as we work our way through our Year 3 
curriculum.   

I’m also pleased to tell you that you will be working with Mr Ramshaw every Friday.  I spoke 
to Mr Ramshaw just recently and, like myself, he is very excited to be meeting you and your 
families.  

As music lead, and as the arts are my most passionate subjects, I can’t wait to get started 
singing, composing with instruments, and using a whole range of materials and mediums in 
art. I know we’re going to creating some wonderful pieces.   

This is a totally new chapter for you, a transition from the infants to the juniors, and at first 
it might seem a little strange but the staff at Broadway are helpful, caring and nurturing, 
and we’ll soon get settled into a routine where you will feel valued and learn lots of new 
things.   

Enjoy the rest of the summer break and I look forward to seeing all your wonderful, smiley 
faces in September.   

Take care and best wishes, 

Mr McCabe 


